
SHEFFIELD CITY COUNCIL 
 

REPRESENTATION OF THE PEOPLE ACT 1983 
ELECTORAL REGISTRATION AND ADMINISTRATION ACT 2013 

 
NOTICE OF REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICTS, POLLING PLACES & 

POLLING STATIONS 
 

Notice is hereby given that Sheffield City Council is carrying out a review of polling districts 

and polling places within the district. 

This is in accordance with the requirements of section 18C of the Representation of the People 

Act 1983. 

Details of the current arrangements and the (Acting) Returning Officer’s proposals for changes 

can be viewed: 

• on the council’s website at www.sheffield.gov.uk/pollingreview 

• at the Town Hall, Pinstone Street, Sheffield 

Any registered elector may make representations on the current and proposed arrangements. 

The Council welcomes the views of all residents, particularly disabled residents, any person or 

body with expertise in access for persons with any type of disability on its proposals and the 

(Acting) Returning Officer’s representation or any other matter relating to the electoral process. 

Where possible, people making representations should suggest alternative places that may be 

used as polling places. 

Representations should be made in writing by no later than 5pm on Wednesday 3 September 

2025 to Electoral Services by using the online form on the council’s website, by post to Electoral 

Services, Town hall, Pinstone Street, Sheffield, S1 2HH, or by email to 

electoralservices@sheffield.gov.uk. 

The results of the review will be published by the Council in December 2025 and will be 

available for inspection on the council’s website and the above mentioned offices. Persons or 

groups making submissions need to be aware that, upon completion of the review, all 

correspondence/representations received must by law, also be published. 

Dated 21 July 2025 

Kate Josephs 

Chief Executive 


